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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CALENDAR

Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

It’s hard to believe that we’ve reached the end of Term 2. This Semester
has been filled with highs and lows, but I could not be prouder of the way
our community has supported one another. The team effort has been a
pleasure to watch and be a part of.

Tomorrow our End of Semester Reports will be sent home and released on
PAM. Thank you to the teachers for their work in preparing the reports
and to the children for their efforts this semester.

This week fee statements have been sent home. If you need to update your
payment method or have a question regarding your fees, please visit the
school.

Tomorrow we finish at 2:20pm. I wish everyone a relaxing, enjoyable and
safe holiday break and can’t wait to see you all again at the start of Term 3
on Monday 12th July.

Kim Carter

Principal

June

Fri 25th Last Day of Term 2
2:20pm finish

July

Mon 12th First Day of Term 3

Tue 13th School Photos

Tues 20th -
Thurs 22nd

National School Improvement
Review

August

Mon 2nd School Council Meeting - 7pm

Mon 9th Pupil Free Day

Fri 13th 2pm - P&F Meeting
3pm - Assembly

Mon 16 -
Wed 18th

Grade 5 & 6 Camp to
Billabong Ranch, Echuca
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We acknowledge and pay respect to the Jaara people as the original and ongoing custodians of the land we meet on.

We commit ourselves to actively work alongside Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

mailto:principal@sminglewood.catholic.edu.au
http://www.sminglewood.catholic.edu.au


CATHOLIC IDENTITY
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SCHOOL NEWS

SCHOOL PHOTOS:

Our school photo day has been rescheduled for Tuesday 13th July (the first week back of Term 3).
Students will be required to wear full winter uniforms on this day. Photo envelopes were sent home
last term. Payments to MSP Photography can be made either by cash or online. Please ensure that all
completed envelopes are returned to school by Monday 12th July. Spare envelopes are available at
reception if you have misplaced yours.

TOYS:

Students are asked to leave toys and other special personal items at home unless they are
part of a planned classroom activity. This will avoid the distress that results from a special
item being lost, broken or picked up by another child.

LOST PROPERTY:

We have received some reports of lost uniform items. Could you please check the labels on uniform items and
return any items that have mistakenly been taken home. The lost property tub currently has several items so, if
you’re missing anything, please come by and have a look.

COVID GUIDELINES:

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding regarding the COVID guidelines in place at St Mary’s. We
continue to be guided by the advice from the state government, Catholic Education Sandhurst and the Catholic
Education Commission of Victoria. Current key information includes:

● In addition to filling in the visitor sign-in book, all adults entering a building on site need to check in using
the QR code.

● School tours for prospective families can recommence.
● Student contact details may need to be provided to excursion venues for contact tracing purposes.
● COVID-Safe behaviours continue to be reinforced, including:

○ Stay home when unwell.
○ Practice good hygiene.
○ Ensure physical distancing.
○ Wear a mask indoors and when you can’t physically distance outdoors.
○ Avoid interactions in enclosed spaces.

CHILD SAFE CODE OF CONDUCT:

St Mary’s and Catholic Education Sandhurts (CES) Ltd is committed to the safety of all children and has ‘zero
tolerance’ for child abuse. As a part of the governance change that occurred at the beginning of the year, we’re
currently in the process of updating our policies and procedures. Today an updated Child Safety Code of Conduct
has been sent home for you to read, sign and return. Please speak to Mrs Carter if you have any questions or Sandra
in the Office if your family requires more copies.
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END OF SEMESTER REPORTS:

End of Semester Reports will go home tomorrow and will also be released for you to access an electronic version on
PAM. A big congratulations to all of the students for the efforts they have given throughout a semester that was
interrupted with two periods of remote learning. Please take the time to read through the report with your child
and celebrate the achievements of this semester and highlight the goals for next semester.

Please also take note of your child’s attendance percentage and use the following as a guide to the ideal attendance
percentage. As always, please speak to the classroom teachers, Mrs Carter or Mrs Innes if you would like some
support regarding attendance.

4



5



6



7



8



STUDENT NEWS
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P&F NEWS

AUSTRALIA’S BIGGEST MORNING TEA:

Congratulations and thank you to everyone for your efforts in preparing for our
Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea event. From behind the scenes organising,
decorating through to baking delicious treats - thank you!

RUN FOR RESILIENCE:

Our school community will be participating in the Active Farmer’s Run for Resilience in Bridgewater on Sunday 18
July. Everyone is welcome to attend and join in – students, parents, family members and the broader community.

There are several ways to get involved:

Participate in the event – there are 25km, 10km and 5km events on offer. The 5km event will be held in Lesley
Morrison’s honour – “Fitty’s Five”. We encourage you to join the St Mary’s team and walk or run together to honour
Lesley’s contribution to our school, Active Farmers and the broader community.

BBQ up a storm – Be part of the volunteer crew on the fundraiser BBQ we are hosting. Please let Sandra know if
you can assist on the morning of 18 July. A roster will be developed in the near future.

Dress to impress – in your best pink attire! St Mary’s team polos / t-shirts will be available for purchase. The link to
the online order form will be available shortly. To secure your polo / t-shirt simply complete the order form and
direct credit your payment by the due date.

LIONS CLUB DINNER:

St Mary’s will be catering the Lion’s Club Dinner on Friday 23rd July. Keep an eye out for volunteer information…
Remember, many hands make light work and we’d love for you to get involved with our fundraising efforts and
spend time with the St Mary’s community.
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COMMUNITY NEWS
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Join us on a cultural adventure at the Day Visitor Area, Kooyoora
State Park. Come and listen to the Dja Dja Wurrung Rangers stories

about this special cultural landscape. A fun filled activity with
Aboriginal games, painting and interpretation

This activity is suitable for children aged 6-12, who must be accompanied by a
parent or guardian aged 18 or over.

When: Monday July 5th, 11.00am – 12:30pm

Where: Day Visitor Area on Back Rd, off Melville Caves Rd, Kooyoora State Park.

Who: Suitable for families with primary and/or preschool aged children.

Bookings: Bookings are essential and can be made via the Parks Victoria Junior
Ranger website, https://juniorrangers.com.au/whats-on/

More Information
Ph: 13 1963
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Join us on a cultural adventure at Rocky Crossing, English’s Bridge
Streamside Reserve. Come and listen to the Dja Dja Wurrung Rangers
stories about this special cultural landscape. A fun filled activity with

Aboriginal games, painting and interpretation

This activity is suitable for children aged 6-12, who must be accompanied by a
parent or guardian aged 18 or over.

When:  Wednesday July 7th, 10:30am – 12:00pm

Where: Englishs Bridge Streamside Reserve, Rocky Crossing Rd, Goornong VIC 3557

Who: Suitable for families with primary and/or preschool aged children

Bookings: Bookings are essential and can be made via the Parks Victoria Junior
Ranger website, https://juniorrangers.com.au/whats-on/

More Information
Ph: 13 1963
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